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Memorandum
Date: May 20, 2024
To: West Linn City Council
From: West Linn Planning Commission
Subject: Recommendation — 2024 Water System Master Plan Update Adoption
The Planning Commission held a public hearing on May 15, 2024, for the purpose of making a

recommendation to the City Council on adoption of the 2024 West Linn Water System Master Plan

Update.

The public hearing and recommendation are requirements of West Linn Community

Deveiopment Code (CDC) Chapter 100.

The primary discussion points included:

Ensuring West Linn has adequate water supply to serve projected growth in the community
Importance of capital maintenance to the system

Impacts of aging pipes on health

Importance of seismic upgrades to facilities

Capital Improvement Program and funding sources

After conducting the public hearlng, the Commission deliberated and voted five (5) to zero (0) to
recommend City Council adopt/revise the proposal as presented. No community members submitted
written
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or oral testimony.
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